
 

 

MLR/fmu/Events.Carol Service.Parents 

29 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
I would like to extend a warm invitation to you to our annual St Joseph's College Carol Service  
 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 at 7.00pm 
Victoria Hall, Hanley  

Tickets £7 
 

This is a wonderful occasion for the whole family and a fantastic way to end the term.  There will 
be more than 300 students contributing on stage and behind the scenes, and over the years every 
St Joseph’s student has taken part during their time in the college: it really is a whole-community 
celebration.   
 

• Tickets available on Parent Pay from Monday 4th December.  Unfortunately, tickets 
purchased are non-refundable 

• Tickets will be distributed to students on Friday 15th December  
• Book now as tickets sell out quickly   
• For support with accessible seating, please contact Mrs C Borasinski at the PIP 

 

At the end of the service there will be a retiring collection, which will be split between several 
charities.  There will be a card donation facility available as well as the usual cash buckets.     
 

If you run a business, large or small, I would ask that you consider advertising in our 
programme.  Rates are reasonable and you would be supporting St Joseph's College with 
continuing the tradition of this most special evening.  For more information on sponsorship or 
advertising, please contact the school on sjcollege@stjosephsmail.com.  
 

The students are busy preparing a selection of beautiful music and drama pieces, readings and art 
work for the Carol Service – they are tremendously excited to show the results of their labours to 
family and friends so I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19th December to celebrate the end 
of a busy and exciting term in style. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
M L Roberts (Ms) 
Headteacher  
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